
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

Report cards will go home on Wednesday of this week.  

 

Wednesday will also be an early release day. School will dismiss at 1:00 for students.   

 

There will be no school on Friday of this week in observance of the Veterans’ Day holiday.  

 

We will have a spirit wear sale for our house shirts and sweatshirts for our 6th and 7th graders. 

The sale will last through November 15th.  

 

Our final Girls soccer and boys volleyball game will be at home on Monday against Southwest.   

 

Well, that will do it for this week.  

 

We are looking forward to wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 


